
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Bay Saint Louis, Mississippi will host a public hearing to 

be held at the Bay Saint Louis Conference Center, located at 598 Main Street, Bay Saint Louis, 

MS 39520, on September 12, 2024 at 5:00pm. The City of Bay Saint Louis has prepared a 

facilities plan for the proposed Wastewater Overflow/Bypass Elimination Project. The project is 

comprised of the replacement, rehabilitation, and/or repair of only the existing sewer 

transportation facilities. The estimated cost of the proposed project is $4,900,000. Construction is 

anticipated to start in the year 2025. The City of Bay Saint Louis is applying for a loan from the 

Water Pollution Control Revolving Loan Fund (WPCRLF) to complete the project. The purpose 

of the public hearing is to present the facilities plan, receive further suggestions, comments, and 

answer questions. The City of Bay Saint Louis will begin a public comment period on August 

12, 2024. The comment period will allow citizens to review the facilities plan and offer 

additional comments. A copy of the facilities plan will be available for review at City Hall, 688 

Highway 90, Bay St Louis, MS 39520. Written comments, suggestions, and questions may be 

submitted to Michael Reso at mreso@baystlouis-ms.gov or by phone at (228) 466-5457. 
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